
Dear Parents 

As you are aware, next Wednesday Class Cremyll will be taking part in a foraging 

day.  I’ve organised for the foraging to take place at Maker Heights and would be 

grateful if you could drop your child off at Maker (meet on the large grass area on the 

left as you enter at the main entrance) at 9am and collect them at 3pm from the 

same place. 

This is going to be a very exciting day as the children will forage in the morning for 

edible food and cook what they have found during the afternoon session.  There will 

be the opportunity for them to cook 3 different things. 

I’ve arranged for every child to receive a free packed lunch as usual but if you do not 

require this, as your child intends to bring their own, please let me know. 

Every child will be able to dress in mufti but I do ask that they wear their school 

jumper.  I will take the wet weather suits along which we use for beach tribe in case 

of bad weather but it is also advisable for them to wear sun cream and bring along a 

sun hat just in case the weather is in our favour. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Many thanks 

 

Leisha Champion 


